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Breakfast Club  

● Our breakfast club is currently funded through Broadacres and Greggs and is 

available for 3-11 year olds.  

● Breakfast club operates from 7.45am – 8.45am (KS2) 9am (KS1). The children 

are in their classroom for the start of the school day.  

● Breakfast club is run in each hall – KS2 children enter through the KS2 main 

entrance and KS1 children enter through the door by the side of the kitchen.  

● Staff will tick your child/ren in on the register when they arrive. KS1 children 

should be brought by an adult. KS2 children are to be brought by an adult too 

unless in year 5/6 and this has been agreed. Adults should wait to see that their 

child has got into the school building.  

● Booking should be done using the weekly booking form and parents should 

inform staff if their child no longer needs their place.  

 

Children have a choice of cereal or toast with butter, lemon curd or jam with a 

drink of water or juice. We also cater for any dietary requirements. At 

Breakfast Club, children can socialise with their peers as well as completing 

wordsearches and similar activities.  

 

Rainbow Club   

● Rainbow Club operates from the end of the school day until 5.30pm.  

 ● Staff sign the children out when they leave with the time they have been 

collected.  

● Booking should be done using the weekly booking form and parents should 

inform staff if their child’s place is no longer required. If parents do not inform 

staff of cancellation, it could result in still having to pay for the session.  

 

At Rainbow Club, children will be provided with fun, stimulating and age-

appropriate activities that will help them to develop their skills. They will also 

have a small snack and drink each night.  



 

If parents need to book their child/ren into Breakfast Club or Rainbow Club and 

do not have the booking form to hand or it is short notice, they should ring the 

school office on 01609 773524 or email lhedley@alverton.n-yorks.sch.uk  
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